Riner Volunteer Fire Department

3595 Riner Road (PO Box 11) • Riner, VA 24149 540.382.6865

Dear Members and Guests,

We are very pleased that you have chosen to attend the 78th Annual Convention of the Southwest Virginia Firefighters Association hosted by the Riner Fire Department. The membership of the Department and its' Ladies Auxiliary welcome you. We are also proud that you have chosen our Ray Musselman to serve as your President. We are also very proud of our other members who continue to serve and support the Association. These members give countless hours supporting the association and working to make it better each and every day.

We welcome you to Natural Bridge, VA and the Natural Bridge Hotel and Convention Center. The convention committee and the training committee have worked hard to produce a conference that we can all be proud of.

I would like to thank all Riner Fire Department and Ladies' Auxiliary members as well as SWVA Firefighters' Association committee members for their work this past year in making this a successful convention.

I would also like to thank all of the member departments in their continued support of the Southwest Association because it continues to work hard to improve and look out for each Department in the Southwest. I would encourage each of you to rededicate yourselves to continuously look out for issues that will affect our Association and our departments.

Riner Fire Department would like to welcome Joshua Stitt, Fire Chief of Barren Springs Fire Department, as the incoming President of the Southwest Virginia Firefighters Association.

We wish each of you the very best. We hope the meetings are productive, the training is some of the best to come, and we wish you a safe trip home. If I or any member of the Riner Department can help you in any way, please don't hesitate to let us know.

Sincerely,

Zach Duncan Fire Chief

